
2019 Novel Coronavirus infection (COVID-19): Information for Health Professionals 

The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador Department of Health and Community Services 
website contains up to date information related to 2019 Novel Coronavirus Infection Outbreak 
information. Visit  https://www.health.gov.nl.ca/health/publichealth/cdc/coronavirus/ 

The Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) provides information for health professionals and the public 
related to risks, prevention, treatment and management of human diseases and illnesses. Visit the 
Public Health Agency of Canada website and the link for health professionals.  

The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador Covid-19 information page can be found here:  
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/ 

https://www.health.gov.nl.ca/health/publichealth/cdc/coronavirus/
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/

